Skattar Sandhu
1971 Robertson
Rd

Prince George BC,
2023-07-28

To whom this may concern,

I am Skattar Sandhu an owner of a trucking company that works and operates out of 1971
Robertson Rd, which is a direct neighbor to 1975 Robertson Rd Kenroc Building Materials Co, Ltd.
I understand that there may be concern about the location of their sea can Quonset inside of their
property, but | can assure you that it does not affect nor impede my business in any way, and | have
no issue with it. Feel free to contact me at any time if you have any questions for me. My cell is

I ank you.

Sincerely,

Skattar Sandhu



Industrial LED Technologies Ltd.

@
Lumisave

Eddie Green

General Manager

Kenroc Building Materials Co Ltd
1975 Robertson Road

Prince George, BC

Subject: Support for the Sea Can Placement
Dear Mr. Green,

I hope this letter finds you well. My name is Reg Shanks, and | serve as the Vice President of
Lumisave Industrial, located directly across the road from Kenroc Building Materials Co Ltd at
2098 Robertson Rd, Prince George, BC.

The purpose of this letter is to formally inform the City of Prince George that Lumisave

Industrial fully supports the current placement of the sea can at the front of your property, in
close proximity to your compound fence on the Robertson Rd side. We are pleased to confirm
that the sea can's location is acceptable to us, and we have no objections to its presence in that
position.

-
-

As we understand. the City had requested Kenroc Building Materials Co Ltd to relocate the sea
can. However, we wish to express our consent for it to remain in its current location. It is our
understanding that if adjacent property owners provide written confirmation of their approval
the City may consider allowing the sea can to stay in its present position.

Lumisave Industrial and Kenroc Building Materials Co Ltd have been neighbors for some time
now, and we value the positive relationship between our companies. We believe that maintaining
the sea can at its current placement does not pose any issues for either party and is not
detrimental to the community or the neighborhood.

In conclusion, we kindly request that you forward this letter to the City of Prince George as a

formal statement of Lumisave Industrial's support for the sea can's current location on yeur

property. If there is any additional information required from us to facilitate this matter, please
ut to me directly. ’ '

Best regard:

Reg Shanks

Vice President of Lumisave Industrial

Lumisave Industrial LED Technologies Ltd.

2098 Robertson Road | Prince George, BC | V2N 1X6
Tel: 250-563-7283

www.lumisave.com
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